
Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department Safety Alert 

Recently there have been several bicycles stolen on campus. It is believed that the 
bicycles were not secured and were easy access to unknown offenders. 
Please lock and secure your bicycles.  

 We do have a suspect on video. Anyone who has information is asked to contact the 
Texas Lutheran University Police Department at 830-372-8199.
See picture of suspect below: 

Crime Prevention Tips 

1. Make sure your vehicles and bicycles are   locked and all valuables removed.
2. Immediately report any suspicious persons to Texas Lutheran University Police 

Department. 

Anyone who has information is asked to contact the Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department at 830-372-8199 
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